MINUTES

TOWN OF MONTAGUE ASSESSING DEPARTMENT

1 Avenue A (2^{nd} Floor) Turners Falls, MA

December 28, 2020

A meeting of the Montague Board of Assessors was held on Monday, December 28, 2020. Assessors present: Chairman Paul Emery, Ann Cenzano, Barbara Alconada and Karen Tonelli, Director of Assessing. Jeffrey Blake, Esq. of KPLaw attended remotely. The meeting was called to order by Chairman Emery at 3:30 p.m.

Upon a motion made and seconded, it was voted to approve the minutes of the December 14^{th} meeting as printed.

Chairman Emery stated that we would now convene in Executive Session and not return to open session. Regular meeting session ended at approximately 3:35 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,	
Karen M. Tonelli, M.A.A.	
	Approved:

List of Documents

Minutes